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mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Jay Harris-Maxwell <jharris-maxwell@hanlonarchitects.com>
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 12:57 PM
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; Marcello 

Battisti
Subject: 3542 Sandy Beach
Attachments: 3542 Sandy Beach_ elevations_ REV 11-12-20_ sealed.pdf

Eric- 
 
Per our conversation,  attached are the updated elevations of 3542 Sandy Beach.    The primary changes that have been 
made from the previous submitted are as follows: 
 

 The addition elevation height was increase 2’-8” +/- above the existing roof line. 
 Dormers were removed from the existing roof area. 
 Elevation reference datum were added -  finish grade;  finish floor; existing and new roof line elevations. ( which 

I also believe this was a comment from MRB ). 
 West elevation was added to drawing-   only scope here is replacing existing doors and windows. 

 
I can have hard copies delivered to the Town as necessary. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jay H-M 

 
 


